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May 1, 2025

To: All Valued Braxton Harris Customers

 Due to unprecedented market conditions centered around recent tarriff increases, Braxton Harris Company 
will be implementing updated list prices effective June 1, 2025. All orders placed on or before June 1, 2025, will 
be honored at current list pricing. New special net pricing will be implemented and communicated. We continue 
to monitor costs and additional list price adjustments during the course of 2025 cannot be ruled out. We always 
strive to mitigate any cost increases within our supply chain.

As always, we thank you for your continued business.

Thank you,

Braxton Harris
President/CEO
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